
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 Term 1-1 

22nd Aug – 14th Oct 
(8 weeks) 

Term 1-2 
31st Oct – 16th Dec 

(7 weeks) 

Term 2-1 
9th Jan – 17th Feb 

(6 weeks) 

Term 2-2 
27th Feb – 7th April 

(6 weeks) 

Term 3-1 
24thApril – 26th May 

(5 weeks) 

Term 3-2 
5th June – 6th July  

(5 weeks) 
Year 10 

(2016-17)  
 

1 – Business Activity  
 
1.4 Primary, secondary 
and tertiary activity 
 
1.3 Factors of 
production 
 
1.1 Business Objectives 

 
1.8 Judging Success 
  

1 – Business Activity  
 
1.2 Types of 
Organisation  
 
3 – Accounting 
 
3.5 Ratios and 
Performance 

 2 – Human Resources  
 
2.1 Internal 
organisation 
 
2.2 Communication 
 
4 – Marketing  
 
4.1 The Market 

4 – Marketing  
 
4.2 Marketing Mix 
 
4.3 Market Research  
 
  

2 – Human Resources 
 
2.3 Recruitment and 
Selection  
 
2.4 Training 
 
2.5 Motivation and 
Rewards  
 
Revision  

3 – Accounting 
 
3.3 Costs and Break 
Even 
 
Business Projects  
 

Assessment AO1-2: Knowledge, 
understanding and 
application  
Key word tests x weekly 
Case study analysis + 
command words 
End of Term Exam: 
(Sec A qs – define + 
apply) 

A03-4: Select, analyse 
and evaluate  
Key word tests x weekly 
KSO test x fortnightly  
Exemplar analysis + 
peer marking + scaffold 
Sec B qs 

End of Year Exams 
Sec A+B qs  

Presentations and 
flipped learning  

  

Year 11 
(2016-17)  

 
 

2 – Human Resources  
 
2.1 Internal 
organisation 
 
2.2 Communication 
 

2 – Human Resources  
 
2.3 Recruitment and 
selection 
 
2.4 Training 
 

1 – Business Activity  
 
1.5 Location 
 
1.6 Government 
influences on business 
activity and objectives 

2 – Human Resources  
 
2.5 Motivation and 
rewards 
 
3 – Accounting  
 

Revision and Exam 
Practice 
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3 – Accounting  
 
3.3 Costs and Break 
Even Analysis 
 
3.4 Financial 
statements 

3 – Accounting  
 
3.5 Ratios and 
performance 
 
3.2 Budgets and cash 
flow forecasts 

 
1.7 External influences 
 
 

3.1 External/internal 
sources of finance 

 
 
 

Year 11 
(2017-18) 

 

2 – Human Resources  
 
2.1 Internal 
organisation 
 
2.2 Communication 
 
3 – Accounting  
 
3.3 Costs and Break 
Even Analysis 
 
3.4 Financial 
statements 

2 – Human Resources  
 
2.3 Recruitment and 
selection 
 
2.4 Training 
 
3 – Accounting  

 
3.5 Ratios and 
performance 

 
3.2 Budgets and cash 
flow forecasts 

1 – Business Activity  
 
1.5 Location 
 
1.6 Government 
influences on business 
activity and objectives 
 
1.7 External influences 
 
 

2 – Human Resources  
 
2.5 Motivation and 
rewards 
 
3 – Accounting  
 
3.1 External/internal 
sources of finance 

 
 
 

Revision and Exam 
Practice 

ICGSE May 2018 

 Assessment:  
 
AO1 & 2:  
key words tests x 
weekly 
KSO tests x weekly 
 
A03 & 4  
Case study qs x weekly  

AO1 & 2:  
key words tests x 
weekly 
KSO tests x weekly 
 
A03 & 4  
Case study qs x weekly  
Exemplar analysis  
End of Term mock  

A03 & 4  
Section B focus 
A04 answers and peer 
marking  
Peer and self-marking 
 
Flipped learning hwk  
 
Timed controlled 
assessments  

A03 & 4  
Section B focus 
A04 answers and peer 
marking  
Peer and self-marking 
Flipped learning hwk  
Timed controlled 
assessments  
Mock Paper  

  

 


